Attachment A2

IL{_Ion Buckholt

IR
From: Rich Hattrup <richhattrup@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 9:22 AM
To: Ron Buckholt
Subject: Taylor Shellfish application for commercial production Henderson Bay

It has been brought to my attention that Taylor Shellfish is applying for commercial production of Geoduck clams and
oysters at the mouth of Henderson Bay. | am a waterfront resident in the area and am opposed to a large commercial
project in the bay.

[ would ask for an extension of the December 5 deadline on public comment to allow for more public input on how such
a project would change the environment we presently enjoy.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sent from my iPad



